
 
 

 
    

Welcome Letter 
 
 

As the owner of ING Contracting, LLC, I would like to take this opportunity to 

welcome you as a new customer. Our company focuses on Custom bathrooms, 

kitchens, basements and finish carpentry. We are honored that you have chosen us 

to do your renovating. We take great pride in offering our customers responsive, 

competent, and excellent service. Our customers are the most important part of our 

business, and we work tirelessly to ensure your complete satisfaction as a customer 

with ING Contracting, LLC. Communication is the most important part in ensuring 

that you receive the result you will love. Read the description of work carefully 

and look over any drawings and 3D Models. We also encourage you to send 

pictures and reference photos, so the contractor has a baseline to work from. 

 

Thank you again for entrusting ING Contracting, LLC with your contracting needs. 

We are honored to serve you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicholas Isla – ING Contracting, LLC 

Member/Manager 

Nicholas.isla@ingcontracting.com 

740-632-1136 

www.ingcontracting.com 
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